
CORRESPONDENCE 
5/3/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 02707-2024 

From: Julie Watts watts7@earthlink.net 
Subject: 20240032-SU confirmation of 

receipt requested 
Date: Apr 26, 2024 at 12:12:35PM 

To: clerk@psc.state.fl.us 

Hello I am opposed to the proposed application for 
sewer for Hideaway Bay on little Gasparilla island . 
We have a working sewer - if change is made we 
would be paying 4 times higher than most and 
many will have to go into foreclosure- this is not a 
wealthy island - there are also many discrepancies 
in this proposal - PLEASE don't allow! 
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